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HEALTH GARE ADVOGATES FOR 1o 944

"Many Latinx children rely on these public health
facilities for care ranging from nutrition programs to
routine immunizations. The Latino Health Coalition
strongly believes that we need to take steps to protect
the privacy of Oregonians who use these critical
services so that they feel safe caring for themselves
and their children."

-Alberto Moreno, Oregon Latino Health Coalition, 6/8/2017

“As a, nurse, I know that our communities are healthier when everyone has
access to preventative care. When immigrants and their families are afraid to
access care from public health facilities, they go without basic care like STD
testing and routine immunizations. HB 3464 helps further protect patient
privacy to ensure everyone in our community knows that they can access the
care they need.”

— Erin Shawn, FNP, ONA Cahinet on Health Policy Chair, 6/19/2017

"We must do everything we can to make sure that Oregonians are not afraid
to access public health services that will improve their health. Nutrition
programs such as WIC are important to ensure that pregnant woman and
children are making healthy food choices."

-Morgan Cowling, Coalition of Local Health Officials, 6/19/2017
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